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Messengers of Peace Initiative – Open call for “Mini Grants Project” 
 
Dear friends, 
 
The European Scout Region through the Regional Decision Committee (RDC) of the Messenger of Peace 
(MoP) Initiative is launching an open call for “Mini Grants Projects” to be submitted not later than 30 April 
2015. More information about the “Mini Grants Projects” concept can be found in Annex 1. 
 
The “Mini Grants Project” is to support three projects of USD 5’000.00 in the European Region to be 
implemented from 1 June 2015 for one year. Applicants should use the MoP application form in Annex 2 
and send it back to rmhenny@scout.org. 
 
During the implementation period, the “Mini Grant Projects” will be closely followed by the RDC to 
monitor and evaluate the opportunity to replicate the concept in the coming years. 
We are looking forward to hearing you, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
David McKee, 
Regional Director 
 
 
 
 
Annex 1 – Open Call “Mini Grants Projects” 
Annex 2 – MoP Application Form 


